
  

 

 
 

Update on the Eugene Street Old Hospital 
 

Since the fire on January 6th, the City has been working towards the abatement of the 

remaining materials on the old hospital property. The site has been secured with fencing and 

the Mt. Shasta Police Department has increased their patrols. Signage has been posted warning 

of the possibility of asbestos danger, and the City continues to work with the California 

Environmental Protection Agency and Infinity Environmental Services in Redding. An 

environmental survey has been conducted to determine the scope of the abatement project; 

results should be available by the end of next week. In the meantime, we continue to monitor 

the weather and ensure that the debris remains damp to prevent the possibility of any 

windborne disturbance. We are committed to the safety of the public and will continue to work 

towards the cleanup of this property. 

 
 
 
 
 


